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Comment:
I had a client about ten years ago who was putting together a CD for schools on the 
Civil War. He wanted to use as background music Civil War songs (e.g., "Tenmting 
Tonight"). The songs themselves were out of copyright, but the recordings he wished 
to use were not, so he needed a synchronization license. Unfortunately he was unable
to locate the owner of the copyright in the sound recording, so he had to give up.
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